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From the Commander: Steve Harden,

Hello Post 409 members and welcome to the end of Summer.  I hope you all had a
safe one and are doing well.

I am going to start with my usual rant about participating actively in the Legion. 
There are many Legion programs we could work on to help our communities and
Veterans if we had greater participation at the Post by those of you who are able. 
We can’t do them without people power.   Right now Post 409 is the only active post
between San Francisco and San Mateo and we have many non-active dues paying
members in SSF, San Bruno, Millbrae and even Burlingame.  For those who can
come to meetings and offer ideas to help make Post 409 stronger it would be greatly
appreciated.
  We are putting together a cookie and pastries drive for the folks at the Colma
Veteran’s Home.  If there is anyone out there that wants to help please let me know. 
I can be reached at 650 307-8609.
  We also need to get our dues paid.  Let’s get them paid as soon as possible so we
are rushing to get it done at the end of the membership year.
  Our nest meeting will be on October 9, 2024.  Dinner will be at 6:00 and the
meeting at 7:00.
  Stay safe.  I look forward to seeing you all there.

****October birthdays: Mike Bellimessieri and Ceirlio Gonzalez****
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 *******Join us at our last breakfast of the year, October 26, 2024, 8:30 - 11 a.m.
We have a custom omelet bar. Just pick your ingredients, and the chefs will take it
from there. We serve scrambled eggs, hash browns, bacon, sausage, ham, pancakes,
French toast, waffles, fresh fruit, juice and pastries, coffee, tea and hot chocolate.
Occasionally biscuits and gravy. We have a 50/50 drawing and we also raffle off
prizes.


